Greetings Holy Name Community,

A big Husky welcome to Ms. Casullo, our new Vice-Principal! We look forward to having her at
our school beginning on Monday, November 7.

SCHOOL CLOSURES

Please continue to check for Board communication regarding CUPE labour negotiations and the
impact on our schools. Virtual learning will begin on Monday. The device Request Form was
sent to families on Friday. Should you require a device (chromebook) during this period of virtual
learning please complete the form. We will be organizing technology on Monday and distributing
it shortly after. Further information will follow for pick up.

GRADE 7/8 SCHOOL IMMUNIZATION

Did your child miss the recent student immunization clinic at school?

An immunization clinic for Hepatitis B, HPV9 & Meningococcal vaccines was offered to students
at our school last week by York Region Public Health. If your child missed the opportunity in
school, it is not too late.

There are still opportunities to be immunized.

e In Spring 2023, a second visit to your child’s school is planned. A second consent
form for the Spring 2023 visit is not required if your child did receive immunizations at
school.

e Make an appointment at york.ca/immunization for your child to receive the vaccines at
a York Region Public Health student catch-up immunization clinic. Please note that
clinic appointments are released 30 days in advance.

HALLOWEEN DANCE-A-THON FUNDRAISER

Thank you to all of our families for your generous donations. We are working on finalizing the
donation count and organizing ballots and draw. Final online donations will also be sent to the
school mid-week. Once all donations are confirmed we will have our draw. Our goal is to have
the draw at the end of the week if possible.

INTERVIEW REQUEST FORMS

These request forms went home and were emailed to families last Thursday. We would like
these returned on Monday, November 7th. If students are working remotely, we ask that they
are returned as soon as students return to school.

UPCOMING VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENTS

Our Intermediate Boys Volleyball tournament was scheduled to be held on Monday, November
7. This tournament has been cancelled and rescheduled for Wednesday, November 16. Our
Intermediate Girls Tournament is scheduled for Tuesday, November 8 at Holy Name. At this
time, the girls’ tournament is scheduled to take place. Should schools remain closed that
tournament will also be rescheduled.

PARISH NEWS
For Sacred Heart Parish news please see the church bulletin.


http://york.ca/immunization
https://sacredheartki.archtoronto.org/siteassets/bulletins/bulletin-sunday-november-6th-2022.pdf

UPCOMING EVENTS
Tuesday, November 15: Progress reports available in the Parent Portal
Thursday, November 17: School Mass at 9:30 am.

Parent-Teacher interviews (from 4:00 pm)
Friday, November 18: P.A. Day

Monday, November 21: Sara Westbrook presentation on mental well-being and resilience at
7:00 pm

Sincerely,
C.Zorzi D. Casullo
Principal Vice Principal



